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         Hall Governing Board Minutes 

                          November 16
th

, 2008 

 

Reports 

Ellen gave the info from the ARH meeting; there will be a Rave Wednesday 

night 9-11pm in the union complete with a professional DJ!! 

 

Greg reported that ARH has put out Programming council applications, 

check them out if you’re interested!  

                                                                   

Nathan: recycling if going well! This week second floor surpassed third floor 

in the amount of recycling collected. Nathan brought some chocolate 

biscotti as a sample for the Lord of the Rings Feast. It was DELICIOUS! 

 

Maggie wanted to remind residents that the halls close at 10:00am on 

Wednesday, November 26
th

 and re-open at 1:00pm on Sunday, 

November 30th please check with your RA to see the procedure you 

need to follow before leaving your room.  

 

New Business 

ARH has a Capital 

Improvement proposal to 

spend money on 

programming as well as 

other things. With this 

proposal, they will match the 

amount of money put up by 

a hall to purchase things for 

their residence hall. 

  

Text book exchange: There will be a white sheet put up in the foyer by the 

lobby. If you need to buy, sell, or trade books, you can write your name, 

room number and the book information up on the board.  

 

 

HAPPY THANKSGIVING! 

Next meeting will be December 7
th

 at 7pm in the lobby! 

Events!! 

Lord of the Rings Feast: Sunday, 

November 23rd 5pm in the Lobby. 

Grocery Bingo: Friday, November 21st 

beginning at 7:11pm in the Union. Hosted 

by UPC and NRHH. 
 

Campus Organization Meeting times 
ARH: Wednesdays at 9pm in the Union 

Big 12 room 
Boyd HGB: Sundays at 8pm Lobby 
Van Zile HGB: Sundays at 9pm 

Conference Room 
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